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To the Chairman of the Cabinet of Ministers of the Korean People's Democratic Republic, Comrade Kim Ir Sen.

Comrade Chairman, please accept the thanks of the Soviet government and myself for your friendly
congratulations and good wishes on the occasion of the fourth anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic
relations between the Korean People's Democratic Republic and the U.S.S.R.

I wish the Korean people, who courageously defend their national rights, success in their struggle for the
freedom and independence of their homeland.

J. STALIN

("New Germany," Berlin Ed., No. 41, 13 October, 1952)
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